
 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATE YOUR INFO, WIN A PRIZE! 

Stay in the know. Your up-to-date contact information 
helps us provide the best possible service! 

 

Make sure we have your most accurate and complete contact information so we can continue to 
provide the high level of service that you expect and deserve. Accurate info allows us to 
improve customer service, notify you with important updates, and inform you about upcoming 
products and services at Tewksbury Federal Credit Union.  
 
Please take a moment to confirm or update your contact information by filling out the bottom of 
this form and returning it to us by mail, email (info@tewksburyfcu.com) or dropping it off at 
our office. Members who return the form by April 30, 2021 will be entered in to win a quarterly 
prize. The prize this round is a Bouquet of Gift Cards, ranging from local businesses to big 
names such as Wal-Mart, Market Basket and Home Depot! 
 
One flyer equals one entry, winner will be pulled on April 30, 2021 at 5:00pm.  One entry 
qualifies you for all 2021 quarterly prizes. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name: _____________________________________ 

Account(s): _________    _________    _________    _________    _________    _________ 

Address: ___________________________________ 

               ___________________________________ 

Home Phone: _________________________     Cell Phone: ____________________________ 

Work Phone: _________________________ 

Email Address: ______________________________ 


